
 

 

 

ST-9 Oklahoma Representative 

MPLA Board Report 

January 2025 
 

MPLA Activities 
• Monitored and managed MPLA email account 
• Attend the October Executive Board Meeting 
• Submitted Oklahoma news for the MPLA Newsletter 
• Attended MPLA Chew and Chats 
• Provided recommendations to MPLA LI for Oklahoma applicants  
• Participated in hiring team for Newsletter Editor 

 

OLA Activities 
• Attended the October, November, and December Executive Board Meetings  
• Shared MPLA news with OLA’s Marketing Committee 
• Attended Public Library Division monthly meetings and December Technical Services 

Roundtable meeting  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tricia Andrews, Metropolitan Library System 
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